

High Road, Benfleet Essex, SS7 5RG Tel: 01268 755456 Fax: 01268 795604 email:

admin@jotmanshall.essex.sch.uk website:www.jotmanshall.co.uk

The Jotmans Hall Hub

The Jotmans Hall Primary School Newsletter

In this week's news

"Our weekly shout out of news to all parents & carers"

Issue 89, Friday 1st February, 2019



ERIC Awards

Effort, Respect, Independence & Communication

Congratulations to all of those children who have worked extra hard this week to achieve an ERIC award. Very well done!

Scarlett	Elm	Silver
Ibrahim	Elm	Silver
Freddie	Sycamore	Bronze
Jerome	Sycamore	Bronze
Izabella	Sycamore	Bronze
Maya	Sycamore	Bronze
Amelie	Sycamore	Bronze
Ethan	Sycamore	Bronze
Honey	Sycamore	Bronze
Livia	Sycamore	Bronze
Casey	Lime	Bronze
Charlie	Lime	Bronze
Jake	Chestnut	Bronze
Luke	Sycamore	Bronze

Valentines Cake Sale

FoJH will be holding a Valentines cake sale outside school on Thursday 7th February. We would be grateful for your homemade or shop bought cake donations via the school office. Prices from 10p-40p. We will also be running a Name the Teddy competition during that week at lunchtimes for 20p a go.

This week's Headlines:

FOJH Committee

ERIC Awards

Head Lice

Usborne Books

Cake Sale

Birthday wishes from our last Newsletter until our next...



Happy Birthday!

Mason—Acorn

Ruby-Beech

Skye-Willow

Megan-Lime

Scarlett-Lime

Emily-Elm

Ibrahim—Elm

Reagan—Oak

Usborne Books

Usborne Books will be here at school during the Parents Consultative on Weds 13th & Thursday 14th Feb where you can browse and pre-order a wonderful selection of books.

Attendance Results:

The attendance figures are in!

Here are the top three classes for last week:

First:

Elm

Second:

Cedar

Third

Willow



Dance Festival

A big thank you to our Cheerleaders who took part in the Dance Festival at the Palace Theatre recently, they really were a credit to the School. Everyone looked very smart, especially with the custom made Jotmans Hall hair bows!

A Few Reminders:

Stubbers

Please note that the third instalment of £50 for Stubbers is due on 1st February, many thanks!

Friends of Jotmans Hall Committee

The Friends of Jotmans Hall 2019 committee has been duly elected as follows:

Chairperson—Sarah Warnes

Vice Chair—Jennifer Kelly

Treasurer—Jo Curtis

Secretary—Claire Savage

We also have 18 members/helpers.

If you are interested in joining us or want to find out more, please leave your details with the office, thank you!

FOJH raised £7,792 in 2018, may we thank you for your continued support.

Head Lice

We have recently had a couple of cases of head lice here at school. Can we please ask you to check your child's hair and be extra vigilant, thank you.

Dates for your diary ... Tear me off and stick me on the fridge!

DATE	EVENT
Friday 1st February, 2019	Third Instalment Stubbers Due £50
Friday 8th February, 2019	Beech Coffee Morning
Weds 13th & Thurs 14th Feb, 2019	Parents Consultatives
Mon 18th Feb—Fri 22nd Feb 2019	Half Term
Thurs 21st & Fri 22nd Feb 2019	Bikeability
Friday 1st March, 2019	Appleton Taster Day Year 5
Tuesday 12th March, 2019	Maple Coffee Morning
Tuesday 19th March, 2019	Cross Country Event
Wednesday 20th March, 2019	Willow Coffee Morning